
 

KHC Restriction Exemption Procedure 

In line with the AB Government restrictions announced on Sept 15th, 2021, it has become 

necessary for the KHC to advise our membership on our facilities Restriction Exemption 

Procedure (REP). 

We have been advised that our facilities have implemented REP effective September 20th, 2021 

and our membership will need to comply with the Alberta Government REP requirements to 

continue with the 2021-22 Hockey Season. The Knights Hockey Club needs to follow all 

guidelines set out by the facilities we utilize or risk losing our ice contracts.  

We are very aware that this is a very polarizing and stressful scenario for many families and 

their children, and we are striving to create an environment where all children have access to 

play the sport they love safely.    

Please see the below requirements that will take effect Sept 20th, 2021, for all KHC players 12 

years and older, staff (Coaches and Managers) and volunteers and spectators. 

The AB government allows for exemption from restrictions based on the following: 

 Proof of Vaccination 
To enter spaces participating in the Restrictions Exemption Program, people ages 12 and older 

can provide proof of vaccination or documentation of a medical exemption. Please refer to the 

facility guidelines prior to going to the rink. 

 Proof of Negative Test 

• Tests must be privately paid COVID-19 PCR or rapid tests completed within 72 hours. 

• Tests must not be from Alberta Health Services or Alberta Precision Laboratories. 

Please understand these restrictions are not being imposed by KHC, Hockey Calgary or 

employees of the facilities in which we play. Please be kind as we all work through this. 

The situation is very fluid so please be patient and stay tuned for future updates. 

 

Corey Severtson 

VP Safety and Governance 

 


